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TMTA special information meeting about vehicle highway safety and OPP 

Ontario Provincial Police news updates 

Tuesday May 14th, 2024 

Provincial Constable Jeff Hare (Media Relations/Community Safety 
Officer) of the OPP West Region will be joining us for our May TMTA 

London meeting to give us a presentation on what their current focus 
is for the highways in our region and to share his knowledge of some 

of the safety concerns that the OPP police are facing. 

 

Everyone is welcome to be part of this informative evening, but we are 

asking participants to please confirm their attendance, so we can be 

prepared with seating and a fantastic full course meal. There is no fee 

for the meeting or meal as this evening is hosted by our association. 

The meeting will be held at the Marconi Club, 120 Clarke Road, 

London, ON.   Our meet and greet will begin at 6:00 pm, a fantastic 

meal at 7pm, followed by the presentation. 

 

Please contact us by email to the addresses below or call a TMTA 

director. 

RSVP Email us or call contacts at:      http://tmtalondon.ca/directors.php 

TMTA executive: mail@tmtalondon.ca    

TMTA President rkelly@fanshawec.ca  
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